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__________________________________________________________ Three separate committees of
the North American Securities Administrators Association, Inc. ("NASAA") have initiated
studies of the retail practices of banks that sell mutual funds. Among other issues, it is the
Institute's understanding that the studies will review the adequacy of the disclosures
provided to investors regarding the uninsured nature of mutual funds and the qualifications
of personnel who sell investments. In order to assist NASAA, and the NASAA Committees
involved in the study, the Institute prepared the attached Memorandum which outlines the
growth of bank sales of mutual funds and the current regulation of sales practices under
both securities and banking laws. The last section of the Memorandum discusses the
Institute's proposed guidelines for bank retail mutual fund sales activities. The Institute will
monitor the actions of the various committes and keep you advised of developments.
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